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Dear ISPRS Foundation, 

My experience at the conference PIA9+MRSS19 was very satisfactory. Since it was 
my first international conference, it allowed me to know a new country and meet 
people from several countries.  

The participation at this event contributed to many aspects of both, my professional 
and personal life. Firstly, because I was able to present my work to the specialized 
community assistant to the congress, allowing me to practice speaking skills in front 
of an audience and receive suggestions and comments to improve the work. 
Secondly, I learned and updated about the current research in Image Analysis and 
Remote Sensing fields as well as knowing other applications and work topics of other 
research groups.  

I am truly grateful to the Grants Evaluation Committee of The ISPRS Foundation for 
selecting me and allow me to live this great experience. I believe that these student 
supports are a great motivation to continue researching and continue contributing to 
the scientific community. 
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